
 

 

    

 
 

Friday 5th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I hope that you all had a good week. 

 

I am writing with my usual weekly letter of news and information. I can be contacted at 

exechead@aspire-kent.org.uk  between 8am - 5pm Monday to Friday for queries and questions. 

Also Lauren my PA can be contacted at lriby@aspire-kent.org.uk.  Any requests for meetings 

or appointments can be made through Lauren - thank you.  

Uniform Orders for September 2024-  

A further reminder from last week that Brigade Clothing have confirmed that the last date for 

ordering Uniforms for delivering in time for September is 26th July 2024.  

Orders can be made at - https://www.brigade.uk.com/parents/  

Maidstone Hockey Club-  

Maidstone Hockey Club are pleased to celebrate a Summer of Hockey and get behind Team 

GB for the Paris Olympics! 

Starting on the 26th July, they have several events planned. Find out more here! 

Neurodivergent Support Group-  

 

Just a reminder that the Neurodivgent support group are holding another meeting on 

Wednesday 10th July, 10.30-12pm at Maidstone Community Support Centre (ME14 1Hh).  

 

This is a group specifically for parents and carers who are neurodivergent or think they may be. 

This provides a calm environment to talk about the challenges of parenting, managing your own 

needs and making connections with others.  

 

You are able to book your space at - https://space2beme.org.uk/services/space2talk/  

 

Space2beme also provide many other services to help support parents.  
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Holiday Activities and Food Programmes-  

 

For those families who receive Free School Meals, please look out in your inboxes for various 

free activities that are on offer during the summer holidays to help support with childcare.  

 

Wishing you all a lovely and restful weekend.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Emma Hickling   

Executive Headteacher  

 

 

 


